
Dear John and Alice Keishian: 

We share the joy you must feel on the 60th anniversary of your wedding. 
It is a milestone few achieve and fewer still with the wondeiful family and 
happy environment you have been able to create and enjoy. 

Your love for one another has endured over half a century and is a 
triumph of Christian values in a world sadly lacking the same. It is truly a 
blessing to have enjoyed sixty years of life together, especially when those years 
were so imbued with service to Church and community. For many years the St. 
Mesrob Armenian Church of Racine, Wisconsin, has been the focus of your 
energies. You have both served the Armenian community unstintingly and 
faithfully. 

I offer my warmest congratulations to you both on this occasion and pray 
that the Lord grant you many more years of happy life together with His love 
and blessings. 

August 1991 

With prayers, 

Bishop Khajag Barsamian 
Primate 

LITHO IN U.S.A. 
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Reverend Father Garabed Kochakian. Pastor 

414-639-0531 
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Right Reverend Bishop Khajag Barsamian, Primate 
Di.ocese cf the Armenian Church 
630 Second Avenue 
New York, New York 10016 

Dear Srpa.zan: 

This is to remind you of the note of congratulation that we 
request of you to be sent to us and read at the 60th Wedding 
Anniversary Celebration of: 

Mr. & Mrs. John 6 AJice Keishian 

They are the parents of Violet (Keishian) Cholakian, Sarah 
(Keishian) Dergazerian and Margaret (Keishian) Lulejian. 

The Anniversary celebration is planned for August 4, 1991, 
here at St. Mesrob after the Divine liturgy. You may send 
the certificate of congratulations to me here at the parish 
and I will in your name present it to them. 

Thank you for attending to this request. 

With Brotherly Respect, 

J,. .. ~ 
Fr. Garabed Kochakian 
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